Weekly Report 16
[bookmark: _GoBack]We plan to begin prototyping in the coming weeks. This week we scheduled two meetings. One with Courtney Dunn and the second with Prof. Klaesner. We plan to discuss design safety and our choice of materials with Courtney. We are going to Home Depot next week to purchase supplies that we specified in our budget in the progress report. Due to some confusion regarding 3D printing the body of our device, we plan to instead begin working on the legs/wheels. 
